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Principal's Welcome  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I write this after a tremendous evening celebrating the Class of 2025 at their prom at Weston 

Hall in Bulkington. It showed how much this cohort of pupils are revered by the community as 

there was a fantastic turn out of staff old and new who came to celebrate the evening with 

them. 

It is always an emotional rite of passage to say farewell to pupils that have been nurtured from 

year 7 to becoming young adults. It was wonderful to see a great number of parents and carers 

come and join us at the start of the evening, as the pupils arrived in all manner of vehicles. It is 

remarkable to see the elegant dresses and smart suits worn by the pupils, as they dress formally 

for the evening, and never fail to impress. 

For staff it is a time of reflection. A time to reflect on the memories we have shared and the 

work that we have done with these young people. A time to be grateful for the way these young 



people have enriched our lessons and brought joy to our daily work. A time to wish them the 

very best for the future and to enjoy their presence together with us for one last time. 

For the pupils it is a time of joy after the hard work of Year 11. A time to be with friends and a 

time to remember the time they have had at TQEA. For each individual there will have been 

challenges on the way and it is an opportunity to celebrate that they made it and are now ready 

for a new challenge. The next steps of their journey await. 

For our academy the class of 2025 have been a stunning year group. A year group that was full 

of heart and unity. A year that worked hard and were ambitious for themselves. A year that 

were kind and empathetic. We will miss them tremendously and will remember them for years 

to come. We will see them again on Thursday August 21st, 2025 where we will celebrate with 

them one last time. This time it will be to open their envelopes and see the fruits of years of 

hard work revealed in their GCSE grades. There will be tears of happiness and pride... 

For now, Class of 2025 we say farewell, and we will meet again in August. We can honestly say 

we could and we did. 

 

 

Attendance  

10SSH 



9RZC 

7SK 

7MKH 

10DTI 

10NMT 

7MAL 

7RM 

9ECT 

8JXP  

Dates to Remember  

Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July: Y10 Birmingham Visit.  

Wednesday 2nd & 3rd July: Y6 Transition Day.  

Friday 4th July: Summer Fayre from 4:30-6:30pm  

Tuesday 8th July: Y10 Progress Evening & Mock Results.  

Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th & Friday 11th July: Mary Poppins Performances.  

Thursday 10th & Friday 11th July: Y10 Carding Mill visit.  

Tuesday 15th July: Y7 Graduation. 

Wednesday 16th July: Y8 Graduation. 

Thursday 17th July: Y9 Graduation. 

Friday 18th July: Finish for the Summer.  



Principal Awards 

 



 



 



 

Imogen Mitchell For: Excellent leadership for the primary sports event. Worked well with a 

number of students and led by example. Nominated by: Miss Wilson 

Autumn Pryke For: Helping support an unwell student, showing kindness and giving reassurance. 

Nominated by: Mrs. Mytton 

Noah Miller For: Brilliant sustained attitude to learning in PE. Nominated by: Mr Webb 



Millie Allotey For: Excellent effort demonstrated in all science lesson. Is working hard on 

developing her answers, using specific key words. Nominated by: Mrs. Thomson 

Lucas Morris For: Consistently amazing attitude to     learning in PE. Nominated by: Mr Webb 

Joshua Ross For: Amazing progress in attendance to school and attitude in PE lessons. 

Wonderful to see.  Nominated by: Mr. Webb 

Y11 Prom  
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